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Ref: APT/2015/APG-15/3 7 October 2015 

  

Dear Sir/Madam,  
 

Subject: Result of the Circulation of the Preliminary APT Common Proposals for  

World Radiocommunication Conference 2015 (WRC-15) and Radiocommunication 

Assembly 2015 (RA-15) for Endorsement of APT Members 
 

I would like to refer to my letter Ref: APT/2015/APG-15/2 dated 14 August 

2015 regarding circulation of PACPs for WRC-15 and RA-15 for endorsement of APT 

Administrations.  

 

I am pleased to inform you that by the deadline of 2 October 2015, we have 

received endorsements from 33 APT Members. The number is encouraging and I would like 

to thank you for your endorsement for the PACPs for WRC-15 and RA-15.   

 

Please see the table in the attachment which shows the support or opposition of 

the APT Members for each PACP. The last column of the table indicates the number of 

supporting and opposing Members for each PACP. Based on the approval procedure for the 

APT Common Proposals (ACPs), all PACPs have received the required number of 

endorsements for becoming ACPs. Those ACPs have been sent to ITU for further 

processing.  

 

I take this opportunity to sincerely appreciate your timely response and 

cooperation on this matter. I hope that our regional solidarity and unity will be maintained 

during RA-15 and WRC-15 and wish for good outcome that can benefit the Asia-Pacific 

region.   

   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Areewan Haorangsi 

Secretary General 

 

 

 

Encl: Table of Endorsements for PACPs  

 

 

To: APT Members 




